LE Heidtman Steel

November 10, 2017
Subject: Holiday closure schedule
To our valued customers and suppliers,

All Heidtman Steel facilities will be closed Thursday November 23™ and Friday November 24 in
observance of the Thanksgiving holiday. Operations will resume on Monday November 279,

In observance of the Christmas and New Year’s holidays, Heidtman Steel will be closed in its entirety
(offices and plant operations) Saturday December 23™ through Monday January 1%'. Normal operations
will resume on Tuesday January 2,

May you and yours have a safe and happy holiday season.
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